
 

Please bring Christmas jumpers, dresses, 

tops etc that no longer fit your child to 

the school office by Wednesday 29th 

November. 

We will then display them in the school 

hall during our December coffee 

morning for everyone to browse and 

take. 

Please ensure any donations are in a 

good condition. 


